
 

  Charles Olbon School 

Second Grade Clap Out 

 

 

 On Wednesday, June 19th at 1:15pm we will "clap out" our second 

graders to celebrate their final dismissal from Charles Olbon 

School!  

 

 Once the K-1 students and staff have clapped out the grade 2 

students, all second graders will exit the school building via the 

lower Pre-K doors and proceed up the walkway to the upper First 

grade doors.   

 

 Parents/Families -- Please join us in clapping out the second 

graders by lining the edge of the walkway on the side opposite 

the school lawn.  This will allow the second grade students to 

safely proceed up the walkway.   

 

 Once the clap out has passed through your area, please go back to 

your cars, and/or proceed to regular dismissal locations.   

All students will be dismissed at regular 1:28pm dismissal time. 

 

    Thanks so much and have a wonderful summer! 


